
From: Marina Piao  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 11:32 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: agenda Item 15.2.3 - Community Pickleball Hub Planning 

To whom it may concern, 

 My name is Xiaoying (Marina) Piao and I live in Richmond Hill (253 Selwyn Road). I am writing today regarding 
"Community Pickleball Hub Planning" Item 15.2.3 on the July 12, 2023 Council Agenda.  

I was horrified to learn that the Council is going to reconsider the plan. I would be very concerned if the plan is 
going to be changed. The original plan to start the construction in two years is already behind our neighbor cities 
like Stouffiville, Markham, and Vaughan. Many Richmond Hill residents are playing in other cities and shop there 
after their games.  

In addition, all the changes to the planning have not been consulted with the pickleball community.   

Please forward my feedback to the Council as I am not able to attend the meeting due to work commitments. 

Thanks, 

Xiaoying (Marina) 

  

 
 


